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Grade 8 News 

Our Mission is that we will work collaboratively to ensure every child in our care 

becomes a lifelong learner prepared for academic and social success.  

 Valentine’s Day Dance will take place on  

February 14th from 6:00 - 7:30pm for grades 

K-5 and from 7:00 - 8:30 pm for grades 6-8. 

 The next pizza nights are:  February 22nd 

and April 5th. 

 Grade 8 are now selling tickets on a night 

out in Saint John which includes 1 night  

accommodation, movie tickets, dinner and 

gas. 

Field Trip 

All students from grades K-8 will be 

participating in a field trip to the New 

Brunswick Museum in Saint John on 

Thursday, February 14th.  We will be catching 

the 8:30 am ferry leaving the island and will be 

returning on the 2:30 pm ferry.  This means that 

all students will be arriving home at 3:00 pm on a 

reverse run instead of the usual 2:00 pm on 

Thursdays. Permission slips will be sent home on 

Monday, February 11th with more information. 



Cafeteria Menu 

Safety/Respect/Responsibility 

Bracelet Program 
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Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

11 

Chicken 

Nuggets $3.00 

Fried Rice 

$2.50 

12 

Macaroni & 

Cheese $3.50 

13 

Hamburger 

Soup $2.50 

Grilled Cheese  

$2.50 

14 

No Cafeteria 

15 

Pizza 

$3.00 

Fruit  

$2.00 

 

 

Next week’s theme:  Respect 

Students will be learning about respect, including the importance of a positive 

attitude and maintaining eye contact with peers and adults. 

 

Next Bracelet Celebration:  Thursday, February 21st. 

February 2013 

Students in Grades 2-3 are asked to bring in paper towel and toilet paper rolls 

for science class. 

Grade 2-3 Science 

PSSC 
The next PSSC meeting will take place on Thursday, February 

14th at 6:00 pm in the library. 

*A number of students have outstanding bills owing at the cafeteria.  We regret 

that we will be unable to extend further credit until these bills are paid.   

Please call the school if you need to know if/how much your child owes. 


